
Dear WINDExchange Newsletter Subscribers, 

We've published wind industry news and events every two weeks since October 2010, and we recently 
marked the anniversary of our 100th issue. We're interested in feedback on how we can better serve your
needs. Please complete this brief survey to let us know how we're doing and what you'd like to see in 
future issues. 

Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per response, 
including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining 
the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information.  Send comments regarding 
this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for 
reducing this burden, to Office of the Chief Information Officer, Records Management Division, IM-23, 
Paperwork Reduction Project #1910-5160, U.S. Department of Energy, 1000 Independence Ave SW, 
Washington, DC, 20585-1290; and to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB), OIRA, Paperwork 
Reduction Project #1910-5160, Washington, DC  20503.

1. Which content sections do you find useful? Please rate the following newsletter sections, with 1
indicating very useful and 3 indicating not useful at all.

1
(Very Useful)

2
(Useful)

3
(Not Useful)

General News
Funding 
announcements
Publications

Webinars
Past Webinars 
Now Available for 
Viewing
Events

2. Which wind energy topics interest you? Please select all that apply.

□ Wind research

□ Technology development 

□ U.S. Department of Energy wind activities

□ Funding opportunities

□ Education and curricula

□ Outreach 

□ Offshore wind

□ Land-based wind

□ Utility-scale wind

□ Distributed wind

□ Small wind

□ Policy and regulations

□ Workforce analysis

□ Wind-wildlife interactions

□ Economic benefits and impacts

□ Wind energy events

□ Wind energy news



□ Project permitting and siting

□ Economic and market analysis

□ Manufacturing and supply chain

3. We currently publish the WINDExchange newsletter every 2 weeks and deliver it via email. How 
often would you like to receive the newsletter’s content (regardless of whether the content is 
delivered via newsletter or other means, such as via social media)? Please select one.

o I would like to receive content more frequently.
o I would like to receive content less frequently.
o I prefer receiving content every 2 weeks.

4. Are you interested in receiving newsletter content via Facebook? 

o Yes
o No

5. Are you interested in receiving newsletter content via Twitter? 

o Yes
o No

6. How would you rate the content in the WINDExchange newsletter? Please select one of the 
following.

o Excellent
o Very good
o Good
o Fair
o Poor

7. Can you suggest improvements to the newsletter or to the ways in which we deliver information
to our subscribers? 

Thank you!


